
VISION PATH DEVELOPMENT TEAM 

“Moving On with Data Collection” 

 

 In keeping with the identified top three Vision Paths of “fostering the needs of younger 

families”, “expansion of our youth development programs”, and “a campaign to replace the child 

care building with a permanent structure”, our intent is to gather information from those groups 

who possess the input to create the strategic plans necessary to further develop these Vision 

Paths.  This has led the Team to gather the “what” and “how to” by way of interviews and/or 

discussion groups over the next four to six weeks.  These data seeking activities will involve 

meetings with the following groups:  Board of Elders, Board of Christian Education, School 

Board, Board of Assimilation, Child Care Staff Members, Congregational younger families, 

Congregational Youth Groups, Non-Congregational younger families, and Pastors of other 

Churches.  Any Congregational input, questions to be asked and/or discussion focal points for 

any of these meetings will be appreciated.  Please route any of your suggestions to the Church 

Office. 


